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I oppose this bill because it would take the rights away from local parents and school 

boards to control the amount of related materials that their children will be receiving.  

If the government were providing materials that could be taken or rejected by choice 

by the local community that would be different, but to impose mandates to use this 

material in the local community is wrong. Make it available, but don’t demand that it 

be used. 


